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Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you have had a restful and enjoyable summer holiday. 

It has been fantastic to see everyone safely back this week and enjoying being back at school. Children have 
settled in brilliantly, with behaviour and attitudes around the school clearly outstanding. Thank you to parents 
and carers for dropping children off on time each morning as this provides the best start for a successful school day. 

Although the unseasonal heatwave has caused a few challenges this week, our 3 air-conditioned rooms have provided some respite for us 
all and I am glad to see that the temperature is falling from Monday. With that in mind, I ask that children again wear their full school uni-
form from Monday. If anyone wishes to discuss issues with purchasing uniform then please contact the school office or speak to me confi-
dentially on the gate. 

Our enrichment programme is now ready to launch again next week, with an array of lunchtime clubs starting from Monday. Your child will 
have been asked to sign-up for a club of their choice so please do encourage them to participate. 

Finally, you will have seen that the Mayor has agreed to fund free school meals for all primary children from Reception to year 6. Children 
were also informed in Wednesday’s assembly – so why not give our free school dinners a chance this term? 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our 
children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their achieve-

ment. 

Reception Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 
Deleon 
Rosie 

Keren, 
Adan  

Jaylan, 
Precious, 
Aleksandra,  
Deborah 
Ikeno  

Peighton, 
J’Mar, 
Waseem  

Sarah 
Iker  
Ayaz 

Artiom 
Eray 
Zak 
John 
Jay 
Kaden 

Dioren, 
Nellie  

Medical register 

Please inform the school 
office of any allergies and 

medical needs. 

twitter.com/PrimaryMay  

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and 
develop a Growth Mindset. This week’s Secret Agent was Agent 

Communicator! Well done to this week’s award winners. Please 
congratulate them on their achievement. 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Elanaz  Evin  Anaiya Kiera Mae Leon  Emmanuel 
Lucy 

Class Dojo Winners  
This week’s Dojo Winner is Peighton (4CJ) with 37 

points!  

This week’s class winners 
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Elizabeth 

 
Julie 

 
Kyran  

 
Joseline  

  
Peighton 

 
Sarah 

 
Artiom 

Notable School dates 

Monday 11th September 

2023, 3:30pm-4pm 
Meet the Teacher Parent Presentations 

Thursday 21st September 

2023, 3:30pm-4pm 
Parent Teacher Association (PTA) Join 

up meeting 

Please see full term dates for 2023/24 on the school website.  

twitter.com/PrimaryMay
http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
mailto:admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay
https://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk/useful-information/term-dates
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Friday 8th September 2023 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The annual general meeting (AGM) for the Princess May Parents Teacher Association (PTA) is fast approaching and 
we would like you to get involved. By attending the AGM you will ge a chance to hear all about our plans for this year. 
There are a number of committee officer positions required to be filled for 2023/24. By being an Officer you will get an 
opportunity to contribute to this good cause and also accrue valuable voluntary experience. The following positions 
need to be filled: Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Funding applications, Spending Committee, Publicity 
Officer and Committee Members. 
 
If you are interested in performing these duties, kindly email us at admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk to get a copy 
of the Job description or complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher or Ms Archer. These roles will 
give you a chance to work closely with school staff and children and give you the satisfaction of giving back something 
to this great institution. By being a part of the PTA, your children automatically become a part of the Mini PTA. This 
gives them an opportunity to get involved in helping social causes and their fellow students. 
 
If not as a Key Officer, you are welcome to join the PTA as a committee member too. We are always on the lookout for 
new members to join the PTA, to bring in more fundraising ideas and support. Any amount of time that you can 
dedicate to PTA activities will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please save the following date and time for the AGM in your diaries: 
Thursday 21st September 2023 at 3.30 PM - 4 PM in the middle hall.  

 
Hoping to see you there, 
Kind regards, 
Princess May Primary School PTA 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I would like to join the Parent Teacher Association (PTA): 
 
My Name:____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Your Child’s name and class:___________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk

